
Minerva Free Library 
116 Miller Street 

Sherman, NY 14781 
Phone: 716-761-6378 

Gift and Collection Policy  
  
 
Materials offered to the Minerva Free Library as gifts will be accepted on the basis that the 
library is free to keep or discard these materials.  If these materials are duplicates of what is in 
the library’s collection or if they are not in keeping with the foregoing statements in selection of 
materials, they will be discarded or sold at the library’s book sale. 

In case of memorial gifts, the library staff will assist the donor in selecting material suitable as a 
gift and a memorial, when possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Board of Directors- Sherman Minerva Free Library 

Board Approved 4/2/2024 

The Minerva Free Library reserves the right to modify this policy at any time.  


